
January
Looking Ahead - An Invitation 
to be More Faithful in Prayer

-Sister Ofelia Roibas
A New Ministry is Born in 
the Oakland Diocese

-Robert Seelig
Diocese of Phoenix Breaks Ground 
for First-Ever Mortuary
Thieves Are Stealing Brass Vases 
From Graves

-Jennifer Sullivan
A Family Ministry
Spiritual Challenges Within 
a Secular Society

-Most Reverend Daniel P. Reilly, D.D.
In Memoriam - 
Most Reverend Benedict C. Franzetta
Death Offers Reminders of Faithful Living

-Ann Marie Tirpak
Ohio Fall Conference Gains ‘High Marks’

-Jack Hoeflinger
Life: Sacred, Human and Eternal

-Deacon Glenn Tylutki
A Pro-Life Saint-Gianna Beretta Molla
Funeral Mass-The Best Gift to 
the Deceased

-Reverend Allan Laubenthal

February
Looking Eternally Not Temporally

-Deacon Glenn Tylutki
Marketing/Public Relations Committee
Survey Results
Why Pre-Arrangement is 
So Important for Catholics

-Greg Simard
Vineyards in a Cemetery?

-Robert Seelig and Tom Richardson
“Rules and Tools”

-Regis Flaherty
I Love Lucy, a Catholic Approach 
to Selling

-Regis Flaherty
Let’s Be Catholic!

-Bob Zyskowski
A Battle Plan for Pandemic, Via 1918
In Memoriam - 
Rev. Monsignor Patrick M. Nolan
Marketing and the Web

-Rick Touchette, CCCE, & Molly Nichol
Your Catholic Cemetery - 
Cornerstone of Your Local Parish

-Richard Peterson, CCCE, CCE

March
Father Hope

-Reverend Timothy Lindenfelser, JCL
Pre-Need Sales and Parketing - Part 2

-Richard Peterson, CCCE
Cost-Effective Pre-Need Sales Tools

-Jack Hoeflinger
Green Burials in the Catholic Cemetery

-Tim Corbett, MBA
The Beauty of Design Collaboration

-Bill Cantelon
Albany, Newark Cemetery Workers
Reunite to Share Katrina Outreach
Memories

-Pat Pasternak
What Makes a Catholic Mortuary
Catholic?

-Robert Seelig
Customer Service in the Cemetery

-Peter Ryan
Dedication of All Saints Cemetery,
Franklinville, NJ
Guardian Angel Cemetery Dedicates
Children’s Section
In Memoriam - 
Reverend Francis A. Lesniowski
St. Paul Tomb Unearthed

-Elizabeth Lev

April
The Resurrection: Our Call to the
Cemetery Ministry

-Russell B. Demkovitz
Cover Your Assets - 
Asset Protection Planning

-Christopher E. Cummnings, Esq.
Tools to Help Manage Risk

-Keith Hoverstad
A Pound for Your Thoughts

-Anthony Carpinello
Are You a Newbie? A First-Timer?

-Rick Davis
Report From the Ad Hoc Committee on
Pastoring People in Times of Tragedy

-Rev. Monsignor Joseph Rebman, CCCE
Burning Desire: Is Cremation the End?

-Richard Peterson, CCCE, 
and Robert Seelig

Gerard J. B. Raymond Achieves 
CCCE Designation
CCC Publicaions/Order Form

May
Requim for Heroes

-Jennifer M. Sinclair
Creative Memorialization

-Ellen Brumder
One Mother’s Spiritual Quest
Rev. Monsignor William F. Baver 
Achieves CCCE Status
Sudden Loss Training for Cemeterians

-Barbara Rubel
Rules and Regulations

-Robert J. Cuddy, Jr.
The Seven Deadly Sins

-Regis Flaherty
Insurance Trust Update
Bowling in Heaven: 
Keeping Our Loved Ones Close
The Greatness of the Holy Rosary

June
A Small Cemetery Plans for the Future

-Deacon Larry Tiefenbach
The Church’s View of Suicide

-Kimberley Heatherington
Australia’s First Catholic Chapel 
and Crematorium Opening

-Harold O’Keeffe, CCCE
Peter J. Ryan Achieves CCCE Designation
Father’s Day Reflection

-Reverend Edward J. Flanagan
Joan of Arc Exhibit at Knights of
Columbus Museum
Buy One, Get a Second (3rd, 4th) FREE

-Rick Davis
It’s 4-H for CCC-New Headquarters Home
Top Five Golden Rules for a Lush Lawn

July
The Cross and the Flag

-Deacon Glenn Tylutki
Special Events at the Cemetery

-Richard Peterson 
The A-B-Cs of Cemetery Public Relations

-Corinne Laboon
Our Fourth Annual Smaller Cemetery
Seminar - WHY?

-Michael Welsh
What Makes a Cemetery Catholic?

-Rev. Monsignor Francis G. Weldgen
Pope John Paul Statue Enhances 
KS Mausoleum
2007 Memorial Day Mass/
Flag Dedication at St. Peter’s

-Rick Davis
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A Couple Firsts and a Record - 
2007 CCW Convention

-Regis Flaherty
A Blueprint for CCCE Goal Achievement

-Peter J. Ryan, CCCE
Pandemic Planning Report

-Mark A. Christian, CCCE
The Facts About Holy Cards

-Thomas Craughwell
In Memoriam - George Schuler
Visit to USA on 90th Anniversary 
of the Fatima Apparition
St. Agnes Cemetery Hosts 
Audobon International Bird Watch

-Molly Nichol

August
The Desert Experience

-Most Reverend T. J. Olmsted, D.D.
Initial Thoughts on Designing a Website

-James A. DeCastro & D. Kay Mullenax
Cemeteries Without Boundaries - 
Going to the Web

-Peter J. Ryan, CCCE
Alkaline Hydrolysis in Final 
Disposition of the Human Body

-Brendan Scott
High-Tech and High-Touch - The
Millennium Direction for Cemeteries? 

-Anne Field
Catholic Cemeteries 
“Get a Life” On the Internet

-Kara Keszkowski
Boise Bishop Urges Catholics to 
Recognize Christ in Every Immigrant

-Michael K. Brown
A Beatle Reflects on His Own Mortality
Honoring Reverend Robert L. Buckley’s
Fifty Years of Priesthood
Catholic Faith in Action When 
It Comes to Disaster Response

-Nancy Frazier O’Brien
St. Raymond’s Cemetery Dedicates 
Phase III of Mausoleum Complex

September
Where Might We Find God 
in Times of Disaster?

-Rev. Monsignor Joseph Rebman, CCCE
New World Headquarters for CCC
Catholic Cemeteries Diocese of Phoenix
Open First Catholic Cemetery-based
Funeral Home
2007 Exhibitor Information/Profiles
During This Time of Continuing Conflict

-His Eminence Edwin F. O’Brien

When Heroes Need a Hand
-Kimberley Heatherington

Contexturalism in the Desert
-Christopher Mekus, AIA

Trust the Process
-Katherine Atkinson

Protecting Employees 
During Excavation Work

-Jack Fahey
Haiti Update

October
October is Respect Life Month
Retired Cemeteries Director Says Work
Offered Daily Reminders of God’s Grace

-Standard Staff Report
Two Years After Hurricane Katrina

-Reverend Dennis Carver
The Long Road to Recovery Continues

-Project Hope and Compassion
Blessing of Graves of the Unidentified
From 1957 Hurricane Audrey

-Morris LeBleu
My Junior Year at John Carroll University

-Rick Davis
Teaching - The Greatest Gift

-Peter J. Ryan, CCCE
Philadelphia Welcomes 
Pennsylvania Catholic Cemeteries

-Brother Richard C. Ekmann, OSA
Minnesota Catholic Cemeteries Meet

-John M. Cherek, CCCE
Veni, Vedi, Vici
Arizona Cemetery Association 
Changes Structure and Identity

November
Extending the Love and 
Gift of Charity to Others

-Reverend Timothy Lindenfelser, JCL
Charitable Burials - Are You 
Earning Your Tax-Exempt Status

-Tom Alter
Charitable Burials - Going Graveside

-Benjamin Kresse
CCC Goes to Washington, Round 2

-Rev. Monsignor Joseph Rebman, CCCE
New Vaccine May Beat Bird Flu 
Before It Starts
-Maggie Fox
Phoenix Sojourn - 
2007 Convention Wrap-up, Part 1
Connecting Our Catholic Cemeterians,
2007 President’s Address

-Mark R. Lazaroski, CCCE

In Memoriam - 
Most Reverend Robert Clune
Archdiocese for the Military Services, USA,
Dedicates New Headquarters
Connecting With the Faithful

-Alexander B. Longmire
Happy 90th Birthday 
to Michael Wesner Sr.
Diocese of Pittsburgh Dedicates 
Three Story Mausoleum

December
I Was Hungry and You Gave Me to Eat

-Roman Szabelski, CCCE
A New Ministry at Notre Dame

-William G. Schmitt
A Resting Place for Resurrection

-Kevin E. Murray
Resurrection Cemetery Chapel

-Christina T. Ford
New CCC Directors Elected
Andrew Schafer Achieves 
CCCE Designation
Are Catholic Funerals Relevant 
to Catholics Today?

-Reverend Stephen J. Bird
Parish Cemeteries: Meetings Deal With
Issues, Concerns 
Treasurer’s Report

-Carmen Colao, CCCE
My CCC Year in Review

-Rick Davis
Phoenix Sojourn, Part II - Bishop Says
Cemetery Directors’ Kind Words, 
Actions Can Help Families

-Andrew Junker
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